
New  Bedford’s  Jireh  Swift
School  closed  on  Wednesday,
November 23
“Due to boiler issues, Jireh Swift Elementary School, 2203
Acushnet  Avenue,  will  be  closed  November  23,  2022.
Parents/guardians who need to pick up any student belongings
may do so on Wednesday morning from 8:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.

Arthur P. Motta, Jr.
Community & Public Affairs Manager
New Bedford Public Schools.”
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